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This is a very helpful and comprehensive report. We would like to suggest one addition in 
relation to the UK's commitment on beneficial ownership. While this is something that had 
been discussed by various countries, not least through the G8 meeting that you reference, the 
UK was the first country to commit to a publicly available register of beneficial ownership 
and it would be useful to reflect this in the IRM report. 
 

- Lizetta Lyster, Transparency Team, Government Innovation Group 
 
	
  


